17th International Symposium on Ligaments & Tendons  (ISL&T-XVII)
Meeting Registration – DEADLINE March 9, 2018
Hangzhou The New Hotel
Hangzhou, China
April 20-21, 2018

Registrant Information (Please type or print clearly) 
Please send form by Email to: intl.symp.lig.ten@gmail.com

NAME		 (Prof/Dr/Mr/Ms/Mrs)    First                                         Last         	Degree
AFFILIATION		

MAILING ADDRESS			

CITY/STATE 	                                                                                                    ZIP		

COUNTRY	EMAIL		

TELEPHONE                                                             FAX		

SPECIAL REQUESTS (ADA, etc.)                             	       VEGETARIAN  
						
Registration Fees (Breakfast, Lunch and Banquet included):				  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Early (by 2/28/18)              Regular (by 3/9/187)	Late (by 4/2/18) 	  On-Site
General                        USD$250                            USD$300               	USD$400		USD$500	 
Students/Post-Docs**  USD$150   			 USD$200		USD$300		USD$400

TOTAL   USD$		   			

Please charge my  Am. Express  MasterCard    Visa     Discover

Account number					** I verify that the above-named individual is a full-time student/
post-doc.
____________________________
Printed Name of Advisor or Dept Chair

____________________________
Signature of Advisor or Dept Chair
____________________________
Printed Name


Exp. Date						___
	Authorized Signature:

	Name:

	Billing Address:

	City/State/Zip:

	Telephone:



Please send form by Email or fax to: intl.symp.lig.ten@gmail.com or 412-648-2001
	
If paying by check, please make checks payable to ASIAM Institute and mail registration form and check to:
	Diann DeCenzo
	ASIAM Institute
	117 Old Farm Road
	Irwin, PA  15642

Late Registration & Cancellation:
To register after March 9, 2018, please email intl.symp.lig.ten@gmail.com or call Diann DeCenzo for space availability (412-648-2000).  In case of cancellation, a refund minus USD $50 fee will be made if cancelled before March 9, 2018.  NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED AFTER March 9, 2018.  All refund requests must be in writing. 		
